
 

1   

 
STC Meeting Notes | Wednesday, September 11, 2019    

Participants: Joe Ascenzi, Carl Andresen, Kathy Hemsley, Ed Hayes, John Kennedy, Roman Procyk,   

Upcoming CALENDAR 

● Next STC meeting, Wednesday, October 9, 2019, 7:30 pm 

● Bird Walk in AWS - October 6th  

● PHS Bare Root Tree - November 14&15 pickup | Nov 16 planting 

WELCOME AND REVIEW AGENDA  

FINANCIAL 

1. No Update Available   

ADVISORY 

1. Municipal Tree Action Plan – no update 

2. Landscape ordinance- no update 

3. Roslyn Valley Shopping Plaza Tree Replacement - no update  

NEW ITEMS 

4. Friends of Glenside Weldon Request- Collin met with a representative of the Friends of 

Glenside Weldon regarding their plans to improve this space and their future need for 

trees.  Opportunity for future tree planting project.  

5. New resident inquiries -brief update provided 

6. Request from local Mom’s Club- John spoke with this group who was requesting 

assistance with their project to support a fund-raising event to plant trees  

ACTIVE PROJECTS 

1. Planning for Fall Trees Planting Projects - Rockwell Park, Penbryn Park, Hallowell Park, 

Roslyn Boys & Girls Club 

a. Discussed planning: calendar, tree selection and location, ordering, volunteers 

and resources, promotion  

2. Ardsley Wildlife Sanctuary- C2P2 project – no update available 
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3. Ardsley Wildlife Sanctuary- EHT – no update available 

4. ASD outdoor classroom- no update  

5. Social media - new web pages – no update 

6. 2020 ISA Arbor Day of Service for Ardsley Burial Park- no update  

STC  ADMINISTRATIVE 

1. Spotted Lanternfly -Update   

a. Recent meetings to address Township response 

b. Ashley McIlvaine, Abington Township Communications Manager joined the 

meeting and provided an update on the Township’s response to the SLF.   

2. Comprehensive Plan Development Team - No update 

3. Jenkintown-Abington Connect project was discussed.  There has been a request for 

additional public comment and feedback from the STC.  There will be a meeting 

planned in the near future and the STC will participate.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


